
GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH 

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER::PHE & WS DEPARTMENT 

DIVISION::TEZU 

 

 

No.TD/PHE/DB-62/2020-21/394-96                     Dated Tezu, the 15th July 2022 

 

 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

 

 On behalf of the Governor of Arunachal Pradesh the undersigned invites application 

from credible and reputed firms having experience in water supply and sewerage works for 

complete consultancy services for the proposed project “Augmentation of water supply at 

Tezu (Ph-II)”.  

 The EOI document containing details of qualification criteria, submission requirement, 

brief objective & scope of work and the evaluation criteria etc. may be obtained w.e.f 1000 Hrs 

onwards of 16th July 2022 from the office of the undersigned. 

 

 

Sd/- 

Executive Engineer, 

PHE & WS Division, 

Tezu 

No.TD/PHE/DB-62/2020-21/394-96                 Dated Tezu, the 15th July 2022 

Copy to: 

1. The Chief Engineer, PHE & WSD, Eastern Zone, Namsai, for kind information 

please. 

2. The Superintending Engineer, PHE & WSC, Tezu, for kind information please. 

3. PA to The Deputy Commissioner, Lohit District, Tezu, for information please. 

4. Office copy. 

 

 

 

 

Executive Engineer, 

PHE & WS Division, 

               Tezu 

 


